
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Monday March 16, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin Tom Kane and Al Jones  

Absent: Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Minutes of 2-17-09 approved No Quorum 3-2-09 

 

Property requests 

Langley Wedding 7/25/09 Approved 

Lions club River Race 4/26/09 Approved 

Trish McCleary Lyme Disease awareness on the Town common green ribbons will be 

placed around the tress for the month of May  

 

2009 Concert Series 

 The Board has finalized the summer concerts for the 2009 season Lynne will contact the 

performers and contract will go out after the Town Meeting in April. 

 

Summer Recreation 

The Board has approved to start the summer recreation program on Wednesday June 24, 

2009 instead of waiting for the following Monday on the 29
th

. 

 

Team Funding Request  

Requests will need to  be recalculated due to the total count on the TRY soccer 

application for the next meeting. 

 

 Miscellaneous 

 The Board has decided to place a $25.00 cap on the electricity use at the Town Fields   

Last summer some of the bills came in over $50.00 for a single month due to the ball 

machine refrigerator and irrigation on the little league field.  Lynne will notify the league 

of this matter. 

 

Meeting Ajourned at 7:00pm 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 


